
PCSO opens 42nd branch in Marinduque 

 

PCSO opens new branch. The Philippine Charity Sweepstakes Office (PCSO) opened its 42nd branch on 

November 24, 2014. (Above photo) PCSO Branch Operations Sector AGM Remeliza Gabuyo (right) and 

Marinduque Governor Carmencita Reyes (left) led the ribbon cutting ceremony. Also present during the 

opening are (from L-R) Fr. Christian San Juan, PCSO Southern Tagalog and Bicol Region (STBR) OIC-

Department Manager Irma Guemo, Quezon Branch Manager Elaine Gatdula, PCSO employee Rodolfo 

Renomeron, and Laguna Branch Manager Letty Renomeron. Meanwhile, the photo below shows the 

attendees throwing coins for luck inside the PCSO Marinduque Branch. The branch is located at the 

Administrative Building, Provincial Capitol, Boac, Marinduque. 


